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We hope you all have enjoyed this semester’s events from LPA 
so far. We still have a lot of cool events happening so keep an 
eye out on this newsletter and our social media for 
announcements! 

This Wednesday February 19, we have Ron Justice who is a J.D. 
speaking to us! Bring any questions you have with you to our 
meeting! 

We have announced it quite a 
bit at our meetings but be on 
the lookout over the next 
couple of newsletters for 
information on our officer 
positions that you’ll be able to 
run for in April! 

We will start posting 
descriptions of the roles as well 
as what those roles do with 
commentary from the officers 
on the newsletter coming soon! 

UPDATES AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

FOLLOW OUR SOCIALS
UNCG Legal Professions 
Association

uncg_lpa UNCGLPA0 

OFFICER ELECTIONS
Wednesday February 26 there will be an 
on campus career fair that hosts many 
companies to learn more information 
about internship and full time 
opportunities. Some of the company 
names attending are Amazon, CIA, 
Lincoln Financial, and Volvo. The career 
fair will be held in the Kaplan Center 
from 1:00—4:30 pm. Elon Law will also 
be in attendance. 

Dress professionally and bring a copy of 
your resume. This will be a good chance 
to network!

UNCG SPRING CAREER FAIR

WHAT WE’RE POSTING!
Do you have a really funny 
law related meme that you 
want to share with us and 
the rest of the club? 

Do you have an event that 
could be added to the 
calendar so that more 
people know about it? 

Do you know someone in 
the legal field that you want 
to see at one of our 
meetings talking to us? 

Feel free to submit any 
ideas to us through our 
email: uncglpa@gmail.com! 

This is what we’re posting 
this week! Do you read the 
terms and conditions? Let 
us know on our socials! 
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